
Jericho Underhill Land Trust monthly meeting – March 7, 2016

At our March meeting the JULT board approved our budget for the upcoming year.  We hope to 
add to our membership numbers by writing to new members of our two communities to let them 
know about the conservation work we do.  

Also at the meeting we discussed upcoming events including our annual meeting with Sue Morse
as our guest speaker which is scheduled for May 2 and our annual bird walk which will be on 
May 21. The walk will be preceded by a talk at the Deborah Rawson Memorial Library and May 
19.


